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Lisa Turner

From: Waterhouse, Elizabeth C CIV USARMY CENAE (USA) 
<Elizabeth.C.Waterhouse@usace.army.mil>

Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2024 10:51 AM
To: bwoodhead@portsmouthri.gov
Cc: steve@eastcoastconstruction.com; Lisa Turner
Subject: NAE-2024-02671 (CRMC No. 2024-09-054)
Attachments: Public Notice - CRMC File 2024-09-054 - Town of Portsmouth.pdf

Mr. Woodhead, 
 
This is to inform you that we have reviewed your applicaƟon to conduct acƟviƟes as described in your applicaƟon to 
CRMC. 
 
Based on the informaƟon you provided, we have determined that a Department of the Army permit is not required for 
the work as described in your submiƩal as it will take place above our jurisdicƟonal boundaries and not cause 
sedimentaƟon to a navigable waterway.  
 
Please let me know if you have quesƟons. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Elizabeth Waterhouse 
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
RI State Regulator 
New England District 
978-318-8943 
 
 

 
Please take a moment to tell us how we're doing by completing our Customer Survey at: 
https://regulatory.ops.usace.army.mil/customer-service-survey/ 

 
 
 




